
Are you REAL ID ready?You’ll need to be by May 7, 2025.
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From: pic.dvs@state.mn.us
To: Adams, Jennifer
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Other Questions [#777097]
Date: Tuesday, January 28, 2025 4:40:12 PM
Attachments: DPS-Logo.png

Thank you for contacting Driver and Vehicle Services.

It is not required to have valid tabs, if the vehicle is not being driven on Minnesota roads.

Please let us know if you need additional assistance. Include this email chain in your replies.

Sincerely, Travis

Agent#  2843
Driver & Vehicle Services
Minnesota Department of Public Safety
445 Minnesota Street, Suite 163 | Saint Paul, MN 55101-5190
https://dvs.dps.mn.gov | Follow us
Driver Services: 651-297-3298 | Vehicle Services: 651-297-2126

 

 

 

 

--Original Message--
From: noreply@jotform.com
Date: 01/23/2025 01:19 PM
To: dvs.motor.vehicles@state.mn.us
Subject: Other Questions
 
 

 

 

 

  Other Questions  
   
 

 

First Name Jennifer

Last Name Adams

Date of Birth 12/04/1975

Email Address Jennifer.Adams@metc.state.mn.us

Phone Number (651) 755-3479  
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Customer Comments Hi,

Will you please let me know if a car more than 20 years old,
stored on private property and not driven on public roads, is
required to have current tabs?  I do not plan to update the tabs
or purchase collector plates, before the vehicle is restored and
operated on public streets.  

Jennifer Adams

 
 
 


